ATTENTION:

Sherman County
500 Court Street

PO Box 382

Moro, OR 97039

June, 2024

Dear Sherman County Resident:

This will be the sixteenth year that a portion of the funds generated from local wind tower projects is
dedicated as an incentive to residents to live and invest in Sherman County.

On July 15, 2009, the Sherman County Court approved an ordinance establishing the Sherman County
Resident Incentive Program. The purpose of this ordinance is to encourage and promote residency in
Sherman County that will, in turn, facilitate economic development and stability. The County Court
reviews this program annually hoping to maintain it for many years to come.

To qualify as a recipient in this program, applicants must live in Sherman County at least one year and be
over 18 years of age. Only ONE resident from each household may apply and applications must be
submitted each year to qualify. To receive your 2024 Resident Incentive payment, complete the enclosed
application in full and return it to the following address no later than August 30, 2024

e Sherman County
500 Court Street
PO Box 382
Moro, OR 97039

Applicants will be sent a postcard within 10 days confirming that their application has been received and
approved. Qualifying residents will receive a check on or before December 15, 2024. If your application
is rejected, you will be notified in writing and given instructions on the appeal process. Residents who
have qualified but move out of the county before payment is sent are no longer eligible and will NOT
receive a check.

The ordinance establishing the Resident Incentive Program can be viewed in the Sherman County Clerk’s
Office or online at www.co.sherman.or.us. If you have any questions regarding the application process,
please contact the County’s Finance Department at 541-565-3623.

Sincerely,

SHERMAN COUNTY COURT



